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No.CLE-HO/ PTLM / IFLDP/ 2022-23 14th September 2022

To:  Members of the CLE
(Southern Region & Eastern Region)

Dear Sirs,

Sub: IDLS Sub-Scheme under IFLDP 2021-26 — DPIIT Outreach Event for
demonstration of online portal NSWS — reg.

As you are kindly aware, the CLE had been conducting Open House Meeting /Webinar on
Indian Footwear & Leather Development Programme (IFLDP) 2021-26, every Wednesday at
11.30am, as industry outreach activity to provide guidance to the industry on the sub-schemes of
the IFLDP, more particularly on the Integrated Development of Leather Sector (IDLS) sub-
scheme, procedures and documentations, application submission process in the online portal
National Single Window System (NSWS) etc. The 1% in the series of the CLE Webinar was
conducted on 01.06.2022 and from thereon, so far, the CLE has conducted 16 Webinars every
Wednesday till date. The officials from FDDI, CLRI and CLE participates in these Webinars and
queries of the members are being clarified and guidance provided to the industry. .

Further to above, the CLE wish to inform that Department for Promotion of Industry &
Internal Trade (DPIIT), Govt of India has scheduled an Industry Outreach Event via video
conference in which Invest India would be making a Demonstration of IDLS Sub-Scheme
online portal NSWS. The event would be held on 16.09.2022 (Friday) at 11.30am. The
Event would cover the Southern Region & Eastern Region members. The meeting link is
given below:

https://railtelindia.webex.com/railtelindia/j.php?MTID=m15984¢e347cfbcae22ca5¢73¢84982610
Friday, Sep 16, 2022, 11:30am | 2 hours

Meeting number: 2519 175 7536

Password: 16092022

The CLE would request the members to kindly make it convenient to attend the above outreach
event on IDLS Sub-Scheme organized by DPIIT, Govt of India, and avail guidance on the
application submission process in the online portal NSWS.

We look forward to having larger participation of the industry units in this Webinar.

With wdrin regards,

A \"VV
R. SELVAM, IAS

Executive Director



